PHONE 914-591-8500
IRVINGTON FAX 914-591-3064

UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

Action Needed Today!
Survey Related to Increasing In-Person Student
Attendance

March 12, 2021

Dear Irvington School Community,

As | announced yesterday, the District has developed a plan for its students to return to
full, daily student attendance. While a formal presentation and recommendation will be
made to the Board of Education at a special meeting on Tuesday, March 16th, at 7:00
pm, for the District to be able to implement the proposed plan according the timelines
outlined, we request that parents identify their intentions as to whether their child(ren)
will attend school in person or remotely and if their child(ren) will ride the school bus
(if eligible).

Therefore, it is essential that you complete the survey linked here by no later than
Monday, March 15th at 4:00 pm.

Your prompt completion of this survey is greatly appreciated.
Sincerely,
Kris

Dr. Kristopher Harrison
Superintendent of Schools

www.irvingtonschools.org
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https://www.irvingtonschools.org
https://www.irvingtonschools.org/cms/lib/NY02208289/Centricity/domain/4/district documents/2021-03-11 Important Announcement-Expanding Daily In-Person Student Attendance.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdwZby1Fu0TaGGCkIkGUeb2cq12B7E9EJSni9m6MP-vU52pWg/viewform
http://www.irvingtonschools.org
https://www.facebook.com/IrvingtonUFSD/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCFmUI-HOJvuCjL_0_clV8wQ

